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am now getting the revort ready for MACTLAC which has to do with up-
ting the Constitution and Bylaws.

b 1N
Une of the actions recommended bv the subcommittee is that of drooping
the associate membe ship listing; associate wembers in good standing as
of the time of the meet ng next month we are ﬂoing to recommend be named
to full maﬂcéroblp in MACTLAC, This seemed ) the best way out of what
mwight be an embarrassinz situstion, and many of these are elther close to

<
retirement or have retired.

The second classification of membership we are recommending is that of
nonorary membership. We are suggesting that honorary membership shall he
granted only by unanimous vote the Executive Council and shall be re-
served for those persons who have rendered extraordinary service to the

Associstion or who have made especially noteworthy contributions to the
improvement of chemisiry in the mewmber colleges.
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as well as Julian himself; Bob Henze who is the new man in charge of the
Petroleum Ressarch Fund of the American Chemical Society; the successor

to Walter Thwalte for Heseagrch Corvoration \aq I am trying to find out

now from Hap Schauer who should be so named); 3ob Marschner of the Standard
011 Foundation and Zarl helan of Argonne National Laboratories. These
ngople all have contributed mightily to the success of MACTLAC. Others

can be added from time to time as it appears to be justified.

I would like to know whether you can give me this information. How many
associate members are thers, apart from these peovle I have suggested for
honorary membership, who would move up into permanent m&rbershﬁo? The
last membershiv list I have is 1961. On this there would be 29 people

who would fall under this catesory of the assoclate members in good stand-
ing apvarently in 1941 who would be listed on the regular membership list.

f these 29, six are already retired or will be retired by the finish of
thls current academic year. The honorary members include Professor Haldeman
who really started MACTLAC at Monmouth, Julian Hill who has supported
generously the activities of the MACTLAC collsges, loses Passer, not already
voted to honorary membership but now i1s the new secretary of the American
Chemical Scciety staff for chemical education, and Earl Phelan of Argonne
National Laboratory. The new man from Research Cormnoration should take
Walter Thwaite's place in this classification.

It 1s possible that a 1964 list would show either more or less in the old
assocliate membership category. T would like to get this information, if
possible, before the “ACTLAC wmeeting.

With best regards and good wishes for a fine year.
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